
Dear [Contributor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to extend my sincere gratitude for your generous 

contribution towards our library mural project. 

As we move forward, I would love to update you on our progress and discuss any further 

involvement you may be interested in. Your support is invaluable to us, and we believe your 

continued engagement could greatly enhance the project. 

Please let me know a convenient time for us to connect, or feel free to reply to this email with 

any thoughts or questions you might have. 

Thank you once again for your contribution. Together, we can create a vibrant and inspiring 

space for our community. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


